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Thank you so much for contacting Carson’s Village.  I am very sorry for the loss of NAME OF LOVED ONE.  We are honored to be able to support you and your family during this very difficult time. 

We would be happy to set up a family page to help you communicate the details out to your family and friends as well as help you raise money to assist the family in their time of need.  
 
Typically, we place on the page a picture of the loved one and a brief biography.  In other cases, such as NAME OF LOVED ONE’s, some parents have chosen to share favorite memories of their unborn child in the womb or hopes they had for their baby-to-be.  Others have preferred a special poem or scripture that best captures how they are feeling at this moment.  Please let us know what feels best for your family and the situation.  We would be happy to provide you with some ideas or examples for either direction you would like to go.

In the meantime, please also know that you can find many other useful documents at https://carsonsvillage.org/library-index-by-topic/ .
 
There is also a timeline (https://carsonsvillage.org/potential-timeline-of-events/) that might be useful to your family as you navigate this week.
 
Please feel free to call me or text me if you have any questions.
 
Again, I am sorry for your loss.

[bookmark: _GoBack]ADVOCATE NAME

